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It has been an honour and privilege being your District 
Governor since July 1, 2022.  I have enjoyed working 
with the Lions throughout our District, and I continue to 
meet with clubs and members until the end of June 
2023.  It has been heartwarming helping clubs induct 
new members, learn what projects are dear to your 
clubs and members and share with you our 
International President and District Goals.  The ideas, 
questions and concerns you’ve shared with me have 
been a positive step forward for your clubs.  Your goals 

for this year were to increase membership, develop new projects and activities in 
your communities, and develop new leaders in our club.  Thank you to all the 
wonderful Lions in our District for their continued contributions to our global 
causes and support of the needs in your community.  Thank you to the Lions who 
are involved in providing those in immediate need – wildfires evacuees and the 
many Ukrainian refugees.  Stay tuned for the 2022-2023 Yearend District Report 
after June 30th. 
I encourage all clubs to continue providing service activities and projects 
throughout the summer months.  This is a great time to be outdoors among others 
and an opportunity to promote your club and why you do what you do – ‘where 
there’s a need there’s a Lion’.  Consider visiting another Lions Club during your 
vacations – what a great way to meet other Lions, have fellowship, and learn what 
other clubs do to serve in their community.  
Now is the time to plan a casual celebration with your club members to celebrate 
all the successes you have achieved and accomplished this year.  Present awards 
and/or recognition to your members and complete your club’s installation of 
officers.  
Please remember that your contributions to the Lions of Canada Fund for LCIF is 
how you as an individual Lions member can support Lions Clubs International 
Foundation (LCIF) grants towards helping when we have a disaster in our 
communities and elsewhere around the world.  I challenge each Lion in District C-1 
to make a personal contribution to the Lions of Canada Fund for LCIF.  As you 
know from the news many communities in our district were evacuated, be vigilant 
and beware that fires or floods and other disasters can happen at anytime.   
June is when Club Presidents and Secretaries need to ensure that their clubs 
have:  

• Reported Service Activities – projects, fundraisers, events, meetings, etc for 
the period July 1, 2022 to NOW are entered into MyLION.  

• Reported Club Officers - for the term July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024 are 
entered into MyLCI.  

Continued next page 

 
 

mailto:lionsuzanne2223@gmail.com
mailto:davensuzie@shaw.ca
mailto:scouting@telus.net
mailto:stalbertlions@shaw.ca
https://www.lionscanada.ca/our-foundations
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Club Presidents have received the 2023 Convention Call & Notice of Amendments, please share this email 
with club members.  Delegates at the 2023 International Convention in Boston Massachusetts USA will be 
voting on these amendments.  

Has your club welcomed a NEW MEMBER since July 1, 2022? Your Lions Club may qualify for the 2022-2023 
Club Excellence Award!  Check out the qualifications, as you have one month to complete the requirements.  
The information is available on our District C-1 Website – Lionsc1.org. 

Thank you to the Clubs who held a Lions Foundation of Canada Pet Value Walk for Dog Guides over the past 
weekend, and to your continued contributions to the DGs charity of choice this year.  

Congratulations to the Lions in our Multiple District C who participated and graduated from Regional Lions 
Leadership Institute (RLLI) this past weekend.  It was an honour to be a faculty member and work with such 
enthusiastic participants. It was refreshing to see the up-and-coming new leaders in our Multiple District.  

Lion Suzanne Leshchyshyn, District Governor 

 

APRIL 2023 DG TRAVELS 

April 2 – Zone 15 Meeting hosted by the Blindman Valley Lions 

Zone Chair Lion Ted Mikkelsen held the 2nd meeting of Zone 15 Clubs.  Rocky Mountain House, 
Spruce View and Blindman Valley Lions were in attendance.  Great presentations and a delicious pot 
luck meal was organized by the Blindman Valley Lions.  

 

April 3 –  
Thorsby & District Lions club 
It was a great meeting with members 
of the Thorsby & District Lions.  It 
was a pleasure inducting new Lion 
Debbie Robb and recognizing a Lion 
Bev Alcorn with a Milestone Chevron. 
Congratulations!! 

 

April 4 – Pigeon Lake Lions 

 
 
 
 

  

DG TRAVELS  
 

Great visit with the members of the Pigeon Lake & 
District Lions and to recognize a deserving member Lion 
Mike Wollin with a 10 year Milestone Chevron award.  
Congratulations on your many community projects.  

https://lionsc1.org/
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April 5 – Andrew Lions 

We had a great evening with the members of the Andrew Lions Club.  We enjoyed a delicious meal 
and fellowship and inducted 3 new Lions into the club.  Welcome Lions Dustin Hrehorets, Hannah 
O’Connor and Eugene Perepeletza.  It was a pleasure to recognize members with a Milestone 
Chevron award for their many years of service in the club and community.   
Congratulations Andrew Lions!! 
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April 6 – Vimy & District, Legal and Morinville Lions Clubs 

I attended an interclub gathering last week hosted by the Vimy & District Lions, with Legal and 
Morinville Lions clubs participating.  Five new members were inducted into the Vimy Lions and 
Milestone Chevron Awards were presented to members of participating clubs for recognition of their 
many years of service in their club and community.  Congratulations to all members.  Thank you for 
the great door prizes and snacks, fellowship and fun.  Thank you to GMT Lion Barb, Zone Chair  
Lion Derwin, and DGE Lion Dave for your help and participation.  ‘Together We Can’. 
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April 12 – Wabamun Membership Event – with Drayton Valley, Wabamun & 
District, Alberta Beach & District, and Stony Plain Lions Clubs 

Our District GMT team meet with the Lions from Wabamun & District, Pembina Valley & District, 
Stony Plain and Drayton Valley for a membership growth discussion this week.  Thank you Lion Barb 
and PDG Lion Ron for your work with the clubs in this zone.  This was the second meeting with great 
ideas and projects shared.  Fellowship and food was enjoyed by all.  Thank you to Wabamun for 
hosting. Membership was certainly the focus of the evening with the celebration of members years of 
service with Milestone Chevron presentations with over 250 years in total presented and the induction 
of one new member Lion Lorraine Cote.  Congratulations to all members for their participation and 
contributions 

.    
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April 22 – Eckville Lions 77th Charter Anniversary 

It was a great celebration of the Eckville Lions Clubs 77th Charter Anniversary with members of the 
Blindman Valley Lions and Spruce View Lions in attendance.  Special recognition was given to Lion 
Cornelius Hughes with a presentation of a Melvin Jones Fellowship from his club.  Congratulations 
Eckville Lions, and many more years of service in your community!  

        

 

 

April 24 – Waskatenau Lions 

We had a wonderful visit with the Waskatenau Lions.  Joining us were Lions from Radway and Smoky 
Lake Clubs.  Congratulations to the members who were recognized with Milestone Chevrons for 
their years of service.  I also inducted Lion Nestor. Congratulations to all!  Thank you Zone Chair Lion 
Derwin and DGE Lion Dave for your presentations. 
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MAY 2023 DG TRAVELS 

May 1 – Millet & District Lions 

We had a wonderful evening meeting with the Millet Lions! I also inducted new member Anna.  
Congratulations and as always, we had great food, fun and fellowship.  

      
 
 
 
May 3 – Sedgewick Lions 

We had a wonderful visit with the members of the Sedgewick Lions. It was great to hear of your many 
projects and community partnerships.  I had the honor of presenting Milestone Chevron Awards to 
members recognizing their years of service in your club. Congratulations on the projects and service 
you provide in your community.  
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May 2 – Chipman Lions 

We enjoyed a delicious Ukrainian meal with the Chipman Lions Club.  They postponed business to 
welcome the Governor, DG elect Lion Dave and Zone Chair Lion Derwin.  New member JoAnn was 
inducted. Many Milestone Chevron Awards were presented to deserving lions recognizing over 155 
years of combined years of service in the club!  Congratulations to all members and thank you for 
sharing your evening with us. 
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May 6 – Millet & District Lions 49th Charter Anniversary  

Everyone had a great evening celebrating the accomplishments of the Lions Club of Millet on their 
49th Charter Anniversary.  Numerous awards were presented including several Lions Life 
memberships, Secretary and Treasurer awards, and many Milestone Chevron Awards recognizing 
members years of service.  It was an honour to be their guest speaker.  
Congratulations Lions!! 
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May 8 – Edmonton Southgate & Edmonton South Edmonton Lions Clubs  

It was a great evening with the Edmonton Southgate and Edmonton South Edmonton Lions.  A 
speaker from Little Warriors, a child sexual assault treatment centre, shared what they do.  Wonderful 
to hear how they help children in need.  I presented an LCIF Medal to Lion Prince and numerous 
Milestone Chevron Awards to members in both clubs. Congratulations Lions! 
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May 10 – Blindman Valley Lions 

It was a great evening with my home club the Blindman Valley Lions as we enjoyed great food at 
Happy Valley Restaurant's beautiful lounge.  We also celebrated our member Lion Pat Dahl as she 
received a Milestone Chevron Award recognizing her 20 YEARS of service with the Lions.  

 

 

 

May 15 – Whitecourt Lions 

We visited with the members of the Whitecourt Lions to learn about their projects in the community.  
They manage the Whitecourt Lions Campground which was bustling with activity with wildfire 
evacuees from communities to the north -Fox Creek, Little Smoky and Valleyview.  Great job Lions. I 
presented some well-deserved Chevron Awards to members.  Congratulations!   
I also spent time the following morning meeting with representatives of the Town and assessing 
needs at the Evacuation/Reception centre.  Smoke was thick.  An LCIF Emergency Grant was been 
put in place to help meet the gap in needs.  Thank you LCIF!  
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Member Name Lions Club 
Stacey Lay Blindman Valley 
Joann Fontaine Chipman 
Sandra Burchill Devon 
Jessica Lee Edmonton Korean 
Norma Clarke Northgate 
Willy Moyes Northgate 
Ivonne Sprague Northgate 
Anita Nixon Northgate 
Pat Wilkes Northgate 
Sharlene Wyness Northgate 
Norm Godbout Northgate 
Carlina Edwards Elk Point & District 
Najaf Syed Ft McMurray Tarsands 
James Dick Red Deer Central 
Ann Kerr Red Deer Central 
Geoff Shelton St. Albert Host 
  
  

 

 

Reporting of Club Officers and 
Directors before June 30, 2023 

All club officers and directors, whether 
remaining in the position or were newly 
elected, must be entered into MyLCI.  
This ensures that the new or existing 
club officers will start receiving 
information valuable to their position 
on the start of the new Lions’ year.  
Without this step your club will show 
that it hasn’t designated officers for the 
upcoming year and is locked out of 
MyLCI.   

Please log onto MyLCI to enter your 
officers or email your list of officers to 
the District C-1 Administrator Lion 
Lindell – lindell.pat@hotmail.com and 
she will enter the information on your 
behalf.    

 

Lions Club Year End Service Reporting: 

Lions Clubs are encouraged to conduct 
their year-end reporting as early as 
possible before the June 15 deadline. 
This includes reporting service projects 
and activities. Reporting early helps avoid 
the year-end crunch and ensures a 
smooth transition to the new Lion year. 

 

District Governor Suzanne will have these 
items on hand when she completes her 
Governor Visitation with your club. If she’s 
already been to your club, please contact her 
at lionsuzanne2223@gmail.com to arrange 
getting these. 

WELCOME NEW LIONS 

Lions Coloring 
Books  

French Language 
ONLY 

$1.00/book 

VP 
Dr Patti Hill 

Pins 
$5.00 

 

 

District C-1 
Directory  

$5.00  

 

mailto:lindell.pat@hotmail.com
mailto:lionsuzanne2223@gmail.com
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Your New Lions International Brand 

From our youngest members to our most experienced leaders, the Lion family is built on a proud legacy of 

service, teamwork and generosity. And that includes our global foundation, Lions Clubs International Foundation  

which empowers the service of Lions around the world. 

We introduced the Lions International Strategic Plan to give Lions a vision for the future, and a roadmap to 

achieve it. One of our key goals is to strengthen our association and foundation, and one of the most visible 

ways we’re doing it is through the new Lions International brand. 

 

With the new Lions International brand, we now have a way to talk about the collective impact of our 

association and foundation and how we’re serving a world in need together. Visit our brand center for all the 

resources you need to learn about our new brand, and watch President Sheehan talk about what the brand means 

for Lions in a special video. 

 

It’s important to note that there’s no immediate need or timeline for updating district and club materials, so you 

can focus on getting to know the brand. 

https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/lions-international-brand?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_campaign=MTG_EN_AllLionIPNewsletterApr_1069559224&utm_medium=email&elqTrackId=cfe72544dd7e41c8be88b1e5795b20ea&elq=b34f2bbf02a940fbacdc5bf7f51317c3&elqaid=29143&elqat=1&elqCampaignId=3890
https://app.e.roar.lionsclubs.org/e/er?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_campaign=MTG_EN_AllLionIPNewsletterApr_1069559224&utm_medium=email&s=94443966&lid=14448&elqTrackId=C3FECAEB0FA8D6F508CCC3E6E2F4FDB0&elq=b34f2bbf02a940fbacdc5bf7f51317c3&elqaid=29143&elqat=1
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Lions Clubs International Dues Adjustment  

Lions Clubs International supports clubs and members around the world so we can advance our global mission of service 
together. Our international support and the work of Lions Clubs International is fueled by the international dues of our 
incredible members. 
 
In recent years, it has become increasingly clear that the services Lions Clubs International has been able to provide to 
members with the available budget is no longer in line with what Lions need and expect. 
 
The International Board of Directors voted in October 2019 to approve an international dues adjustment resolution that 
would be voted on at the 2020 International Convention, but it was postponed due to the cancellation of our 2020 
convention and the move to a virtual convention in 2021 as we adapted to the pandemic. The new dues adjustment 
model was voted on at the 2022 International Convention in Montreal, and the vote passed. 
 
The Board of Directors undertook an extensive review of Lions Clubs International’s financials, including the 
implementation of substantial budget reductions. The board proposed to adjust dues $7 over a three-year period.  
 
International dues will be adjusted according to the following schedule: 
$3 increase on July 1, 2023 
$2 increase on July 1, 2024 
$2 increase on July 1, 2025 

 
We realize the association has been reluctant to adjust dues over the years, and we have not adjusted international dues 
since 2011. The adjustment will help cover our costs and allow us to suitably serve our members’ needs. With that said, 
the Board of Directors did not take this issue lightly, nor are we minimizing the value of each dollar that our members 
contribute. 
 
With this dues adjustment, it is essential that we keep in mind that our global efforts and initiatives support more than 
1.4 million members in 50,000 clubs around the world.  Through the support of staff, we are able to serve globally on the 
level that we do, keeping members and clubs fully supported with service resources, training events and software, club 
operational support, hybrid convention, international meetings, language services, technology, Foundation support, 
leadership support, and everything else we have come to expect as Lions. 
 
This dues adjustment will allow Lions Clubs International to provide improved support to Lions and to continue to invest 
in improving programs and digital products such as our website and MyLion.  It will also allow us to invest in new 
programs such as the Learning Management System (LMS), development of new curriculum such as digital literacy, 
training videos, global advertising, marketing automation, digital and video storytelling and other tools and initiatives 
that will enhance our impact, our brand, and our membership. 
 
Essentially, we have to decide whether or not we want Lions Clubs International to continue to grow and thrive. Lions is 
more than a way of life. It’s also an investment of money, time, energy and passion. As with any good investment, the 
more we put in, the more returns we see. 
 
This adjustment should be seen as an investment in the future of Lions.  
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Lions Clubs International Dues Adjustment  

 

 

PLEASE NOTE,    THE ABOVE TABLE IS IN    US dollars 
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Take the Club Officer Training Course 
The Club Officer Training course provides an overview of club officer 
roles, the responsibilities of each role and an explanation of standard club 
structure. To access the course, log into the member portal with your Lion 
Account login credentials and navigate to the Lions Learning Center. 

LOG IN  
 

 
There are many courses for members and club officers to take on the Lions 
Learning Centre.  

Log into your Lions Account to learn more. Go to www.lionsclubs.org; then 
click on the MEMBER LOGIN at the top of the page. If this is your first time 
REGISTER, otherwise SIGN IN.  

 

 

 

  

https://app.e.roar.lionsclubs.org/e/er?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_campaign=DIG_EN_DistrictLeaderDigestApr_1037322030&utm_medium=email&s=94443966&lid=12687&elqTrackId=2827f740dbb04b089d75496b4348d3a2&elq=ba66ade988ad455aa69dfdaa431ec8f0&elqaid=29177&elqat=1
http://www.lionsclubs.org/
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Sponsor A 
Peace Poster 
Contest in Your 
Community 
 

Hosting a Peace Poster and Essay Contest in 
your area is a great opportunity to connect local 
kids with a global initiative!  
 
Purchase your kit today for this year’s contest, 
Dare to Dream, and encourage children in your 
community to share their dreams for the future. 
 
District C-1 orders kits to make the cost of kits to 
clubs more affordable to the individual clubs. 
District C-1 clubs can order their Peace Poster 
Kits by going to the order form on pg 18, and/or 
contacting PDG Lion Claude Carignan, Peace 
Poster Chairperson – carignan@shaw.ca  
 

See order form page 23 
 

 
 

Is your club looking for : 
• Lions Crests,  
• MDC pins or danglers, 
• Hat Bands 
• Parade Shirts 

See order form page 24 
 

 
  

LIONS IN ACTION 

FORT SASKATCHEWAN LIONS CLUB 

 
The Fort Saskatchewan Lions Club members 
worked the BBQ with food provided by Frieson 
Bros. Fresh Market.   

The lions wish to thank all the Frieson 
shoppers for their donations totaling $1,006.  
This amount was matched by the lions.   

A cheque for $2,012 was presented to the Fort 
Saskatchewan Food Bank on April 24  

Rod Lindermann 

Wildfires in Northern Alberta 

Lions of Alberta Foundation (LOAF)  
is accepting donations for the   

Northern Alberta wildfires. 

https://www.e-
district.org/sites/albertafoundation/index.php 

Donations should be made Payable to: 
"Lions of Alberta Foundation"   and mailed to: 

 
LIONS OF ALBERTA FOUNDATION 
c/o PDG Melodie Franko 
PO Box 2716, Station Main 
Stony Plain  AB    T7Z 1Y2 

PCC Betty Ann Robson 
LOAF  Chair 

 
LIONS OF CANADA E-NEWS     2022 

Dr. Patti Hill newsletter 

 
https://www.dogguides.com/ 

mailto:carignan@shaw.ca
https://www.e-district.org/sites/albertafoundation/index.php
https://www.e-district.org/sites/albertafoundation/index.php
https://www.lionscanada.ca/information
https://www.lionscanada.ca/information
https://www.lionscanada.ca/information
https://www.lionscanada.ca/copie-de-newsletter
https://www.dogguides.com/


 

 

 

 

 Hi, it’s me, Buddy from Pet Valu Walk for Dog Guides.  Boy, what a 

fun time  I had with all my friends at the recent walk to raise funds for Lions 

Foundation of Canada Dog Guides.  Sure was a tired pooch after though!  

Sooooo many people showed up and brought soooo many pledges, I’m sure 

we’ll easily meet our goal of raising $1.4 million dollars to help keep our 

programs going, so we can help more and more Canadians with medical or 

physical disabilities.  Thanks to everyone who took part, and of course to everyone for all your generous 

pledges.  Our training wouldn’t be possible without you!  Speaking of training, I know my friend Hope 

has some exciting news about the difference our Lions friends are making with The Difference 

Campaign…………… 

 

 Yeah, that’s right Buddy!  The past couple of months have been 

really busy with donations rolling in from our Lions members and Clubs from all 

across Canada.  So far, Lions have donated $2.3 million to go toward the 

building of our new training facility.  That’s over halfway to the goal of $4.5 

million from Lions Clubs in Canada!  That certainly makes my tail wag!  I can’t 

wait to see my new kennel that’s going to have the name of a sponsoring Lions 

Club on it.  Maybe it’ll be a Club from District C-1 or District C-2.  Lots of Clubs 

have already donated $10,000 to name a kennel.  Some have been really 

generous and donated $25,000 to name one of the new Client rooms!  And 

Lions Foundation of Canada Dog Guides are making it real easy for Clubs to make that large 

commitment, by letting them pay for it over 5 years.  How awesome is that?! 

You know Buddy, when I mention awesome, I want to give a tail wag to all those AWESOME Lions Clubs 

in District C-1 and C-2.  They continue to send in their donations on a regular basis, and District C-2 has 

even had 48% of their Clubs contribute to The Difference Campaign!  If I could lick all their faces, I 

would!  I sure hope more Lions Clubs will donate to The Difference Campaign.  That would mean our 

new training facility could be open by 2025, which means even more of us can get trained, which means 

we can be matched with more and more Canadians, which means the waiting list for us Dog Guides will 

get shorter, which means…..we will SERVE more!  Thank you for making that happen.   

For information on The Difference Campaign, thedifference@dogguides.com.  To get a personal Club 

presentation, contact our two legged friend, DGE Dave Leshchyshyn, davensuzie@shaw.ca   

Hope & Buddy     

mailto:thedifference@dogguides.com
mailto:davensuzie@shaw.ca
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Membership 
Team  
Toolkit -  

MEMBERS - Please share this info with your 
incoming President and Membership chair.  

Growing our membership is essential for 
realizing our vision of being the global leader 
in humanitarian and community service.  New 
members inspire our clubs with new energy 
and ideas while providing the next generation 
of Lion leaders.  New clubs extend our reach 
into new communities, allowing us to serve 
more people in new ways.  

• Just Ask: New Member Recruiting Guide 
for Clubs: This comprehensive guide uses 
the Global Membership Approach process 
to show you how to recruit new Lions. 

• Membership Growth Event Toolbox: Find 
helpful information about how to plan and 
host a successful recruitment event. 

The Global Membership Team (GMT) 
supports membership development by 
recruiting new members and promoting 
positive membership experiences.   

Starting new clubs The start a new club 
webpage has everything you need to know 
about starting a club. We recommend starting 
with the New Club Development Guide 
 
From your District C 1 Membership Coordinator   
GMT Barb Riley   
riley.barb@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Sunday  JUNE 4, 2023 

Reserve your seat today for the most inspiring, 
entertaining, and uplifting show in all of Lionism. 
Register now: https://www.Tellathon.org   

 

 
 

 
 

SAVE  THE  DATE 

 
July  07-11, 2023 

CLICK TO REGISTER 

https://cdn2.webdamdb.com/md_qNUfSeoriX61.jpg.pdf?v=1
https://cdn2.webdamdb.com/md_qNUfSeoriX61.jpg.pdf?v=1
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center/membership-growth-event
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center/start-a-new-club
https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center/start-a-new-club
https://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/79864044
mailto:riley.barb@gmail.com
https://www.tellathon.org/
https://www.mcisemi.com/lci2023/#_ga=2.111296707.638132339.1659130234-2085163825.1495925846
https://www.mcisemi.com/lci2023/#_ga=2.111296707.638132339.1659130234-2085163825.1495925846
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 FORUM WEB SITE 

CLICK TO REGISTER ON-LINE; 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

This space reserved for  
YOUR  

club fundraiser project 
 

Please forward details 
 to the editor at 

 
jmclulow@shaw.ca 

 

 

District C-1 Convention 
Feb 23 - 24,  2024 

Drayton Valley 
 

Hosted by Drayton Valley Lions Club and 
Pembina Valley Lions Club 
 

Information to follow 

FUNDRAISING 

 
Thanks for your support!  

Our 50/50 Jackpot's now more than 

$690! 
WINNER GETS HALF 

 Help us grow our Jackpot by  
sharing the draw with your family & friends. 

Again, thank you for your support 

CLICK HERE TO BUY TICKETS 
CLOSES Dec 30, 2023 

MANAGED THROUGH 

 

https://lionsforum.org/
https://members.lionsforum.org/
mailto:jmclulow@shaw.ca
https://lionsforum.org/
https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/www.rafflebox.ca%2Fraffle%2Fpembinavalleylions%3Fcid%3Db2fba138-88ce-4d0f-add1-19ae9dd5937e/I9frJTYN/7NlW/6808DK8UgN
https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/rafflebox.ca/ItfrJTYN/7NlW/U0aiRUxD5T
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Multiple District C – Order Form
Name____________________________________________________________

Position___________________________________________________________

Date______________________________________________________________

Lions Club_________________________________________________________

Total Due: $_______________________________________________________

Call or email the MD C Office for Shipping Charges
All orders are subject to applicable shipping and handling charges*

Date Quantity Unit Price CDN$
10”x 10 “Embroidered Large Vest Crest  $ 20.00  $ -   
4” x 4” Embroidered Small Jacket Crest  $ 10.00  $ -   

MDC Pins  $ 4.00  $ -   

Dangler-Chicago  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler-Las Vegas  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler-Milan  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler-Singapore  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler-Montreal  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler-New Delhi  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler- Boston  $ 2.50  $ -   

Dangler -Melbourne  $ 2.50  $ -   

Hat Bands  $ 2.00  $ -   

Magnets  $ 2.00  $ -   

Parade Shirt - to be ordered  $ 35.00  $ -   

Orders will only be shipped once payment is received in full. Subtotal  $ -   
Shipping & Handling

Make Cheques Payable to: Multiple District C 
Lions Total  $ -   

Box 2536

Fort Macleod, AB T0L 0Z0

E-transfer to :

Thank you for your business!

mdccounciltreasurer@gmail.com 

mdcsecretarymichelle@gmail.com 
403-892-3560

mailto:mdcsecretarymichelle@gmail.com
mailto:mdccounciltreasurer@gmail.com
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